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Policy: 
FF 

 

NAMING OF FACILITIES 

 
School names should be of significance to the community or area in which the school is located. In addition, 

given the diversity of the Pembina Trails School Division, the names should ensure inclusivity, reconciliation, 

and respect for diverse cultural identities and for human rights.   Names should be chosen with a view towards 

staying relevant and appropriate for the future. 

 

Therefore, the naming and renaming of schools shall follow the procedures outlined in FF-R. 
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